TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

5:2‘ 460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

May 20, 2009

Mr. Dart Kendall
Aqua Green Utility, Inc.
3350 Galts Road
Acworth, Georgia 30102

RE: Petition of Aqua Green Utility, Inc. for a Certificate of Public Convenience
and Necessity to Serve an Area in Jefferson County, Tennessee known as the
Peninsula, (Docket No. 09-00045)

Dear Mr. Kendall:

A Petition was filed in this Docket on April 2, 2009. To assist the Authority in its review
of Aqua Green Utility, Inc.’s (“Aqua Green”) Application for a Certificate of Convenience
and Necessity to provide wastewater services at the Peninsula development in Jefferson
County, Tennessee, please provide the following information:

1. Has construction begun on any portion of the wastewater system, treatment or
collection system? If so, please indicate how much has been completed and how long
until the system will be finished.

2. Have any lots been sold in the Peninsula Development? If any lots have been soid, has

attestation been given stating that wastewater services would be available? Who

signed the attestation?

Has construction of homes been started on any lots?

4. Please provide a signed copy of the contract between Aqua Green Utility, Inc. and the
Developer, The Peninsula on Douglass Lake, LLC, or other Developer.

5. Has an operating permit application been filed with The Tennessee Department of
Environment and Conservation (“TDEC”)? If yes, please provide the date the
application was filed and the current status of that application? If not, provide an
explanation as to why it has not been filed.
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Please provide your response no later than 2:00 P.M. on Wednesday May 27, 2009 and
reference Docket No. 09-00045. In accordance with TRA rules, submit either one original
and thirteen (13) written copies of your response or an original and four (4) written copies
and an electronic version.

Telephone (615) 741-2904, Toll-Free 1-800-342-8359, Facsimile (615) 741-5015
www.state.tn.us/tra




Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Patsy Fulton at 615-
741-2904 ext. 193.

Sincerely,

Darlene Standle/)fzé/y%ér

Chief of Utilities Division
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